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Year 3 MK Museum Trip 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
To enhance our summer topic on our Local Area Study we have arranged a visit to Milton Keynes Museum 
on Thursday 13th June 2024. 
 
We plan to leave school at 9.00am and will return to school at approximately 2.30pm. Children should 
wear full school uniform and bring a lightweight waterproof coat, in case of wet weather. The majority of 
the day will be inside but the museum consists of multiple buildings and we will be moving between them. 
During the day, the children will have the opportunity to explore the museum with a focused talk in the 
Transport Hall to start the day, looking at how transport has changed and evolved over time around Milton 
Keynes and Winslow.  
 
If you are available to volunteer your time to accompany us on this trip and have a valid DBS certificate 
please speak to a member of the Year 3 team before the end of this half term. 
 
All children will require a packed lunch for the day.   For those parents who order hot meals, Fresh Start 
Catering do offer a packed lunch alternative.  Parents can do this by selecting the meal replacement tab 
when ordering meals next half term. The packed lunch is a set meal that includes a ham or cheese 
sandwich, a piece of fruit and a cookie or a piece of cake.  You will still need to provide a drink for your 
child. 
 
If you do not have a meal booked on the day of the school trip and have not selected the meal 
replacement tab, Fresh Start will not provide a packed lunch. 
 
In order to make this trip financially viable, we are requesting a contribution of £15.00 via ParentMail to be 
paid by Monday 3rd June.  This charge covers coach travel, insurance for your child, and entry into the 
museum.   
 
If you cannot make the full contribution due to financial constraints or your child is entitled to Pupil 
Premium, please contact the School Office. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Parker and Miss Nolan 
 
Year 3 Teachers 
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